
ANNOUNCEMENT  OF  THE
PATRIARCHATE OF JERUSALEM
The answer of the Patriarchate of Jerusalem to the content of
Mr. Demetrios Alikakos’ book on the issue of the Holy Light is
the  one  that  has  already  been  given  to  him  from  the
Secretariat-General,  that  “the  official  statement  of  the
Patriarchate for the Service of the Holy Light is the one that
is included in the program of the Service of the Holy Light on
Holy and Great Saturday each year, at the Website of the
Patriarchate, at the projects of the Hagiotaphite Fathers and
of  the  memorable  Hagiotaphite  Kallistos  Miliaras,  at  the
journal “Nea Sion” and to all those matters referring to it
from the Holy Bible and the Fathers of the Church”.
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